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Introduction / Background 

Introduction / Background 

Due to responses from the users of our Greenlandic charts regarding difficulties in differentiating new 

and old soundings (see example below), Denmark would like to know if other nations have similar 

problems or could give guidance to a better presentation of hairline soundings (e.g. change of line 

weight). 

 

 



Analysis/Discussion 

Analysis / Discussion 

Could we make the difference between sloped and upright soundings even more conspicuous? 

 

Should we consider the possibility to enhance areas with new (sloping) soundings in source diagrams 

using tint? 

Conclusions 

Conclusions 

None 

 

Recommendations 

Recommendations 

None 

 

Justification and Impacts 

None 

Action Required of [CHRIS] [Relevant CHRIS WG] 

Action required of CSPCWG 

The CSPCWG is invited to consider and discuss the issue. 

 

 


